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Dec 2, 2016
To our valued dealers,

After evaluating the recent uncertainty in the steel markets, it will be necessary
to increase our prices for al| galvanized metal products up to 10%, effective
Monday, January 2, 2017.

December 30th date, we will honor the old price.

We appreciate your understanding and thank you for your cohtinued business
and support. :

Sincerely,

J. Scott Young

VP Sales and Marketing
Stockton Products
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